
Notice to the Bar

Attorney Annual Registration — Demonstration of Updated Electronic

Application; Free CLE Training Offered

The Judiciary has implemented an updated electronic attorney registration and payment

application. Attorneys may use the application now to update their information, including to

provide the required cell phone number. Attorneys will be using the updated application for the

upcoming 2020 annual registration process.

The Superior Court Clerk’s Office is offering a number of free training sessions for

attorneys on the updated application in advance of the January 8, 2020 opening of the attorney

registration period. In-person training sessions will be conducted at the Hughes Justice Complex

and at the New Jersey Law Center in New Brunswick. There will also be a number of Skype

sessions. Due to limited space in each venue, attendance is limited to attorneys who must

register in advance.

The scheduled training sessions are as follows:

December:

Skype Hughes Justice Complex New Jersey Law Center

12/17 2:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/1217AR-

12/12 2:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/1212AR-

12/13 2:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/1213AR-

SKYPE JusticeComplex NewJerseyLawCenter

12/18 2:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/1218AR-

12/19 2:00 p.m.-4:00p.m.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/1219AR-

SKYPE JusticeComplex

12/27 2:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/1227AR-

SKYPE

January:

Skype

1/2 3:00 p.m.-5:00 p.m.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/0102AR-SKYPE

1/3 3:00 p.m.-5:00 p.m.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/0103AR-SKYPE



Attorneys completing this training will receive two ethics/professional CLE credits.

Again, advance registration is required. To register for a particular training session, copy and

paste the appropriate link from the charts above.

Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Superior Court
Clerk’s Office at 609-421-6100.

Hon. Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D.

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts

- Dated: December 5, 2019


